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LETTER DATED 5 FEBRUARY 1993 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
THE ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO
THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to bring to your
attention the following instances of violations by Iraq of the terms of the
cease-fire between the two countries.

1. On 23 October 1992, at 0835-1000 hours, nine Iraqi forces were
observed constructing a bunker at the GCs of 04-68 and 08-69 on the map
of Mehran in NML.

2. On 24 October 1992, at 0320 hours, three or four Iraqgi forces
crossing the NML at the GCs of 39-60, north of border pillar 22/11 and
south of border pillar 22/12, approached the Iranian sentry post. They
fled the area when confronted with the timely reaction of Iranian forces.

3. On 27 October 1992, a number of Iragi forces constructed a
checkpoint at a distance of one kilometre from Hemad-Shahab sentry post
at the GCs of 065-935 on the map of Meimeh river in NML south of border
pillar 23.

4. On 2 November 1992, at 0825 hours, a number of Iragi forces were
observed constructing a bunker at the GCs of 017-940 on the map of Meimeh
river in NML south-west of border pillar 24/2.

5. On 2 November 1992, at 1255 hours, the Iraqgi forces aboard a Toyota
and a white patrol vehicle entered the NML in the Hemad-Shahab sentry
post at the GCs of 065-935 on the map of Meimeh river. They left the
area after a 10-minute stop and check on the group bunkers at the GCs of
049-899.
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6. On 5 November 1992, at 0830 hours, two Iraqi forces were seen
conducting observation at the GCs of 421-634 on the map of Naft-Shahr in
NML.

It would be highly appreciated if this letter were circulated as a

document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kamal KHARRAZI
Ambassador
Permanent Representative



